
Thursday 28th March 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have come to the end of a relatively short, yet incredibly busy spring term! 

We started the week with a musical Monday. The Foreman family performed various pieces on their 

string instruments. It was wonderful for both KS1 and KS2 to hear live music played to such a high 

standard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 performed ‘The Keymaster’ production to packed audiences this week. The hours of practise paid 

off with two wonderful performances, which included fantastic acting and beautiful singing. Thank you to 

the Year 5 team for all their efforts with the show.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early next term we are welcoming author C. S Clifford. The children in all year groups will receive a 

writing challenge followed by class workshops linked to the visiting author’s books. Further information 

about his visits has been sent out separately. 

Have a restful Easter break,  

Mr James Tottie and Mr Jamie Winch 
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Dates for your Diary 

Fri 12th April                                                          PD Day for teachers 

Mon 15th April                                                      First day of the summer term 

Thurs 18th- Fri 19th April        Author visits 

Wed 1st- Thurs 2nd May      Author visits 

Wed 8th May     Parent meeting for Y4 residential 

Fri 10th May            Class photographs 

Mon 13th- Thurs 16th May                                  Y6 SATs 

Sun 19th May                                                        Sebert Singers @ Theatre Royal 

Wed 22nd May                                                      Y3 trip to Daws Hall 

Thurs 23rd May    Y4 trip to Sutton Hoo 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st May                                        Half-term  

 

 
 

 

Governor update 

Andrew Southwood is stepping down from 
his role as vice-chair of the governing body 
at the end of this term. We thank Andrew 
for his support to the school for the last 12 
years. During his time as governor, he has 
overseen many developments at the school, 
including the addition of Years 5 and 6, a 
new senior leadership team and a 
successful OFSTED.  

 
 

TTRS Battle 

Year 4 have cemented their place as the ‘Invincibles’ this term with their victory over the rest of the school 
combined! 

 
 

Emails to staff members 

Please note, all parent emails to staff members, 
including SEN related, should be sent to 
admin@sebertwood.co.uk. These will then be 
forwarded onto the relevant staff members. We 
do not use the messaging features of Class Dojo.   
 

FoSWS Quiz 

Thank you to Gina Byford and the team for organising 
the annual FoSWS quiz last Friday. It was a great social 
event and raised more than £600 which can be 
reinvested into the school to enhance teaching and 
learning. 

 
 

Website resources 

We would like to draw your attention to the teaching and 
learning section of our school website. Here you will find 
many useful links and resources, including step-by-step 
guides to calculations. These are particularly useful as many 
of the methods used in class are different to those you may 
have learnt when you were at school. 
https://www.sebertwoodschool.co.uk/page/?title=Homewo
rk+Menus+%26amp%3B+Learning+Links&pid=31 
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